

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr. R. Duff



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

14th October 2019

Junior Governing Board

Dear Parent / Carer

I have pleasure in announcing our new, democratically elected, Junior Governing Board (JGB).

All classes, throughout the school, are represented. The children were presented with a red shield badge in assembly last Friday and will take up their post from today.

Well done to the following children:

Monty - 6AW

Callum - 5S

Kieron - 4D

Amber - 4K

Rex - 3B

Esther - 3A

Dolly - 2B

Carter - 2G

Pippa - 1PR

Ruby-Leigh - 1P

Matthew - RR

Gruffydd - RS

The JGB will meet periodically and undertake an array of responsibilities. They will also get to visit the Houses of Parliament.

Being elected to this role is real achievement.



Mr R. Duff Headteacher

